

2015 AUSTRALIAN GRAND PRIX

From The FIA Stewards of the Meeting Document 17

To The Team Manager, Date 14 March 2015 Manor Marussia F1 Team

Time 18:03

A team representative is required to report to the Stewards at 20:00.

The Stewards request that you provide a written statement explaining why the team did not participate in Qualifying for the 2015 Australian Grand Prix after receiving a letter from the FIA on the 20th February.

Gerd Ennser Enzo Spano

Tom Kristensen Steve Chopping

The FIA Stewards of the Meeting